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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In order to meet safeguarding requirements, we would like to remind parents and carers that 
they cannot attend after school clubs as spectators; these clubs are only for our children. 
 
However, if the children take part in matches that it is possible for you to attend, we shall inform 
you in advance. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Mamak 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


